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Spring is here and that means it’s time for the Cedarcroft Wildcats to play
. | their tournament softball game and our family picnic! We will be at Cedars
low of Lebanon State Park, shelter #7 on Saturday, May 8. The ballgame will

' begin at 10:00 AM & the picnic is at 12:00 PM. Many thanks to Penny Vick
/. & her church, Stewarts Creek Church of Christ for taking care of all the

| details and providing the competing team. Better watch out Stewarts Creek,
our Wildcats are sizzling hot this year! We have every intention of getting
that trophy! If vou get this newsletter, vou are invited!
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April Resident of the Month:

Mike M.
April Birthdays: W i & L
g David S. ~ April 5
Soubanh C. ~ April 13
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Andrew T. ~ April 13
Se Jonathan S ~ April 13 %

was a fun, laid back time for a party in
the chapel. We played “Hot Potato” (with
Irish potatoes of course!) and Bingo.
David P. was the door prize winner
of the “pot o’ gold™!
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